
 
 

 
AMERICAN RED CROSS 

DIVINE CHILD PARISH BLOOD DRIVE  
IS BACK ON!  

SUNDAY, APRIL 5, 2020 
 

WE NEED YOU!!!!!!!! 
      

American Red Cross faces severe blood shortage as 
coronavirus outbreak threatens availability  

of nation’s supply! 
 

Nearly 2,700 Red Cross blood drives have been canceled across the  
country due to coronavirus concerns, resulting in some 86,000 fewer  

blood donations. 
 

Every two seconds someone in the U.S. needs a blood transfusion and it can  
ONLY COME FROM HUMAN DONORS. Help save up to three lives!!!!!!!! 

Christ gave to His disciples a specific mandate: ‘Heal the sick.’  

To make an appointment visit: 
www.redcrossblood.org and identify the sponsor 

code: divine child.  
Time: 8:30am – 2:15pm 

Place: Divine Child High School Cafeteria 
 

Do good and evil will not find it’s way to you. 

The Red Cross has implemented new measures to ensure blood drives and donation centers are even 
safer for our donors and staff, including:  

• Checking the temperature of staff and donors before entering a drive to make sure they are healthy. 
• Providing hand sanitizer for use before the drive, as well as throughout the donation process. 
• Spacing beds, where possible, to follow social distancing practices between blood donors. 
• Increasing enhanced disinfecting of surfaces and equipment. 
• Please visit the American Red Cross website for details at: 
      https://www.redcrossblood.org/donate-blood/dlp/coronavirus--covid-19--and-blood-donation.html  


